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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Carole Melso – 15 

              Mrs. Kellie Jensen 

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 22   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  
 

I will be out of the office March 25th-March 29th. Please 

contact Kellie Jensen at our Little Lambs email address, or the 

office number listed above if needed. 

 

Reminders: 

 Even though it is Spring break, don’t forget to send 

schedules for April 1-5 by Wed, March 27th. 

 Please note that there was an error on our Spring break schedule sheet.  

There is school as usual on April 1st (Mon). Sorry about that! 

 Half Day –Good Friday, April 19th: Little Lambs is only open until 12:00pm. 

Please take note of this as you plan your child’s schedule for that week. 

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

This week we played with water for our sensory time and 

practiced building with our blocks. During our tummy 

time, we used different size and colored balls and toys.  

We enjoy taking walks through the school and we sang 

Yankee Doodle for our song this week!   

    Ms. Fiona and Ms. Olivia 

From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  

This week we sprung into Spring using coffee filters to make umbrellas and our 

handprints to make kites.  We went for a walk through the 

school and played in the gym.   

Bible Story: Zacchaeus 

Books We Read: Zacchaeus the Little Man 

Songs: Zacchaeus Song 

    Ms. Rhea 
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From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
  This week was all about rainbows and the 

colors in a rainbow.  Our books this week were 

Brown Bear Brown Bear and The Rainbow Fish!   

We made rainbow sun catchers for our 

classroom windows and paper plate rainbows 

that are displayed outside our door.  This 

week’s table activities consisted of beading, 

matching, and putting things together.  For 

centers time we were able to paint a rainbow at the easel, work with colored 

magnets and laminated rainbow strips at the light table, grab and fill using 

shredded rainbow colored paper, cut up colored straws and cups in the sensory 

table, and use blocks, bears and a plastic rainbow on the train table.  Toilet training 

is going great!  Please let us know if you have any concerns or questions.   It is 

perfectly normal for children to step back a bit during the toilet training process. 

I encourage to stay positive and keep on encouraging.   

Songs: The Bubble Gum song, Tiny Tim, The Rainbow Song 

Bible Story: The Loving Father 

Movie Friday: Boz: Colors and Shapes  

Reminders: 

 Week of the Young Child is April 8th- 12th.  Information was put in your 

mailboxes on Friday!  Please return the “Lunch with your child” slip by 

Wednesday, April 3rd.  

 Things we need: Our cd player is having issues.  We are looking to replace it. 

 

Ms. Kellie 
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